
 

  

 

 

Genworth to distribute newsletter to LTC Policyholders 

Mailings to begin in July 2020 

Genworth will begin mailing a newsletter to LTC policyholders in July 2020 with information 
and updates including: 
 A message from our CEO 
 New solutions for common caregiving problems 
 Update on global expansion 
 Premium rate increase explained 
 Policy and service questions 
 
You can see a copy here: 
https://pro.genworth.com//riiproweb/productinfo/pdf/338101.pdf 
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Genworth Life Insurance Company, Richmond, VA 

[Genworth Insurance Company, Richmond, VA] 

Genworth Life Insurance Company of New York, New York, NY 
Only Genworth Life Insurance Company of New York is admitted in and conducts business in New York. 
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